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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Athletic Directors, and Coaches   

    

FROM: Donald J. Douglas  

 

DATE:  August 25, 2012 

 

SUBJECT: NEW PSAL Parental Consent Form and Concussion Management Student/ 

                        Parent Info Sheet 

 

 

I am sure that you are aware of the current New York State Law on Concussion Management, as 

well as the PSAL Concussion policy.  I cannot stress enough the importance of this policy, which 

is designed to protect our student athletes.   

 

On the links below you will find the new PSAL Interscholastic Athletics Parental Consent 

form along with the Concussion Management Student/Parent Info Sheet.  I realize that all 

students who are currently practicing have the old Parental Consent on file; however it is 

necessary to replace the old form with the new one by October 1, 2012.   

 

PSAL Interscholastic Athletics Parental Consent  
 

Concussion Management Student/Parent Info Sheet 
 

Feel free to contact our staff should you have any questions. 
 

 

Thank You. 

 

 

cc: Principals   

   

 

http://psal.org/PDF/Official/2012_PSAL%20Interscholastic%20Athletics%20Parental%20Consent%20Form%200812.pdf
http://psal.org/PDF/Official/2012_ConcussionManagementstudentparentinfo%20sheet%20.pdf

